From: Ullrich, Grant 
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 6:51 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Fahlstrom, Robert
Subject: Re: SEAOI Award Banquet

Robert Fahlstrom and I attended the 2017 Structural Engineering Association of Illinois (SEAOI) Award Dinner Banquet in our official capacities as representatives of the Department of Buildings on June 3, 2017 at 6:30 pm at 610 S Michigan Ave. The organization provided complimentary tickets.

---
Grant Ullrich
Deputy Commissioner
City of Chicago Department of Buildings

